
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 Rowena Town Water Supply 

 

Council would like to advise the residents of Rowena that 
on Saturday, 26th March 2022 there will be an 
interruption to the town’s water supply. 

 

Essential Energy will be carrying out electrical 
maintenance work from 9.00am to 4.00pm, therefore 
there will be no electricity to the pump which fills the 
town’s reservoir. 

 

Residents will experience very low water pressure as the 
power outage will affect normal pumping operations from 
the town bore to the reservoir. 

 

Council apologizes for any inconvenience caused to 
residents during this period of time.  

 
Michael Urquhart 

General Manager 

16th March 2022 


